Page 1 of 1

Walter Williams - Petition #982

From:  Deirdre Clein <dclein@giffelswebster.com>

To: Walter Williams <williamswl@detroitmi.gov>

Date: 3/9/2016 9:29 AM

Subject: Petition #982

Cc: "Jim Knoll (knollj@detroitmi.gov)" <knollj@detroitmi.gov>

Walter,

Regarding Petition Number 982, which we discussed yesterday, our client owns all of the properties on the
north side of Puritan between Quincy and Holmur and all but two properties (16143 Holmur and 16129
Holmur) on the west side of Holmur from Puritan to UDM. Our client is working to obtain these final two
properties, however he would like to move forward with the petition as is.

| recall you mentioned that CED and TED do not like creating dead ends and would likely have issues with
what we are asking for. If we were to obtain letters of support from the property owners and include those
with the exhibit that is sent out to the departments and agencies, would this help move this petition forward?

Thank you for your time and attention,

iﬂ:els Deirdre Clein
g Planner
We b S‘te I" 28 W. Adams Street, Suite 1200

Detroit, MI 48226

P: (313) 962.4442 F: (313) 962.5068
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